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26th February 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

BBC RED NOSE DAY 2024: WEAR RED FOR RED NOSE DAY 

 

On Friday 15th March it is Comic Relief/Red Nose Day. The school council have asked the 

children how they would like to fundraise for this and they have voted to have a non-school 

uniform day including something red to wear for a £1 donation. This could be a red t-shirt, 

red socks, a red accessory or of course a red nose!  

 

Please donate £1 via our JustGiving website. 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/rebecca-reading-

1708546578698?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Frebecca-reading-

1708546578698&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share   

 

The school council have also voted to allow the children to bring in a red toy or accessory on 

the day. Please do ensure whatever they choose to bring is not valuable or electronic. For 

example – a teddy with a bit of red on or a book with red on the front cover.   

 

We hope that the children enjoy taking part.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Reading and The School Council 
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